Als Park Sahen : NEWSLETTER SUMMER TERM 2021

Hello and welcome to the summer term PTA newsletter.

I would like to say a big thank you to all of you for your ongoing support, particularly over the past year. The last 12 months or so have undoubtedly been challenging times, but we, as parents, continue to do an amazing job.

I would also like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to Lorraine Parker, one of our PTA volunteers, who has decided to step down from her role. Lorraine worked so hard for the PTA, organising cake sales, the Bags2School fundraiser, the virtual balloon race and many other things. She will be truly missed.

We always love to hear from parents who would like to be involved in the PTA, so please email me to find out more.

Best wishes

Sarah (PTA chairperson)

Your PTA needs you

The PTA raises thousands of pounds towards school facilities and equipment helping to make a positive difference to the school life of all children in every year group.

Thanks to your support, the PTA has purchased ipads for classrooms and is contributing towards Mary's Garden; a new garden/relaxation area at the back of the school. Work is due to start on Mary's Garden this term, just in time for the children to enjoy over the summer months.

If you are interested in getting involved in the PTA or have any suggestions for fundraising please email Sarah (PTA chairperson) at jennettsparkpta@gmail.com.

Other ways to support your PTA

Sign up to Bracknell Forest's weekly lottery

The Bracknell Forest lottery is run by Bracknell Forest Borough Council. Tickets cost £1 per week and with every ticket purchased there's a 1 in 50 chance of winning up to £25,000. 60p from every ticket sold goes to local good causes including Jennett's Park CE Primary School PTA. Go to www.bracknellforestlottery.co.uk/

Shop online

You can make a donation to the PTA at no cost to you by shopping online via the smile.amazon.co.uk/ and www.easyfundraising.org.uk websites. AmazonSmile and Easyfundraising pay a percentage of your total purchase price to the PTA. You just need to select the PTA as your chosen charity.



amazonsmile Sign up tinyurl.com/amazonjppta You shop. Amazon gives. Shop at smile.amazon.co.uk

Jennett's Park CE Primary School PTA



Dates For Your Diary

Proposed dates subject to government guidelines

11th June - Bags2School collection. Further details will be posted on our Instagram and facebook pages.

17th June – Dress down day for tombola prizes. Children in all year groups are welcome to wear their own clothes to school. Parents are encouraged to bring in good quality prizes for the school summer fayre.

2nd July - School summer fayre. We would love to hear from parents who can volunteer a few hours of their time and help run one of the stalls. Contact Sarah at jennettsparkpta@gmail.com

Thank you

Thanks to our supporters the PTA raised:

£142 Cake sale

£163 Virtual balloon race

£459 Bags2School

£435 Christmas card sales and Santa

sacks

£50 Christmas wreath making

workshop

£215 Elf doors.











Bracknell Forest LOttery